
The aluminum alloy chassis, 
perfectly crafted through 12 
steps of intricate manufacturing 
processes, providing a premium 
outlook for this keyboard.

This Full-Color OLED touchscreen 
can provides access to various 
functions, like keyboard status, 
battery level, custom animations, 
as well as system parameters.

An innovative adjustable gasket 
mount allows users to adjust the 
typing feel of the Azoth Extreme 
via a quick-flip paddle switch

The ROG Polling Rate Booster is 
an ROG-exclusive accessory that 
upgrades keyboard polling rates 
up to 8000 Hz in both wired and 
wireless mode.

Carbon fiber positioning plate 
that provides a crisp typing 
sensation and offers excellent 
shock absorption, effectively 
minimizing vibrations during 
typing.

The extended wrist rest and 
detachable magnetic feet are 
ergonomically designed to ensure 
comfortable typing experiences.
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ROG Azoth Extreme Wireless Custom Gaming Keyboard

Connection RF 2.4 GHz / USB 2.0 / Bluetooth

Key Switches ROG NX Mechanical Switches (Snow / Storm)

Keycap PBT Doubleshot / UV-Coated ABS

Layout 75% (81/82 key)

Keyboard Backlighting Per-Key RGB LEDs

OLED 1.47” AMOLED with touch function

Chassis Aluminum alloy

Wrist Rest Silicone wrist rest with aluminum alloy base

Multi-function keys 3 ways control knob &side button 

Anti-Ghosting N-Key Rollover

Polling Rate
1000 Hz 
 8000 Hz with ROG Polling Rate Booster

Macro Keys All keys programmable (except for Fn , Caps Lock, Windows, Left-ALT)

Macro Recording On-the-Fly Recording Support

Cable Type Braided Fiber, USB-C to USB-A

Cable Length 2m

Support OS Windows 11 / Windows 10 / MacOS

Onboard Memory 5 customizable profiles & 1 default profile 

Product Dimension 
Keyboard - 331.6 x 139.9 x 39.9 mm
 Wrist rest - 331.4 x 97 x 22.4 mm

Product Weight 2200 g (with wrist rest)
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